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Increased noise levels anticipated on Fort Drum ranges during live-fire exercise

Fort Drum, NY - The 10th Mountain Division (LI) will conduct division-led artillery live-fire training exercise Summit Strike, beginning Tuesday, Nov. 19, and ending Thursday, Nov. 21.  

During this training, several large munitions will be used. Community members living in Antwerp, Philadelphia, Diana, and Carthage can expect elevated noise levels from training during this time.

Summit Strike validates the 10th Mountain Division’s ability to integrate surface-to-surface, rotary-wing, and fixed-wing weapon systems through the synchronization of multi-domain assets, enhancing the division’s lethality against any adversary.
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